HB 482 -- RECORDS OF THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
SPONSOR: Kidd

This bill modifies which information provided to the Public Service
Commission is considered an open record. Information provided to
the commission by a corporation, person, or public utility will not
be made available to public counsel if doing so would threaten
public safety. Records related to infrastructure or cybersecurity
may be released to the Director of the Missouri Information
Analysis Center.

The bill also specifies that certain records submitted to the
commission are exempt from the Missouri Open Records Law.



